

'Living life to the full'

ST. JOSEPH'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mossy Lea Road, Wrightington, Wigan, Lancashire, WN6 9RE Telephone 01257 423092 Headteacher – Miss V Gleeson

Email: school.info@st-josephs-wrightington.lancs.sch.uk

Website: www.st-josephs-wrightington.lancs.sch.uk

16.05.25

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you of some important changes that will be taking place at St Joseph's from the start of the next academic year. As many of you will be aware, schools across the country are currently facing significant financial challenges, and we are not exempt from these pressures. After careful consideration and thorough planning, Governors have had to make the decision to restructure our classes in order to continue providing the highest standard of education for all of our pupils.

From September, the school will operate with three classes, arranged as follows:

- Class 1 Early Years and Key Stage One
- Class 2 Lower Key Stage Two (Years 3 and 4)
- Class 3 Upper Key Stage Two (Years 5 and 6)

This decision has not been made lightly, and we fully appreciate that change can bring uncertainty. However, we have been working hard to design a fun, engaging and exciting curriculum, to support these changes, that will continue to support your child's learning and development in the most positive way. Our highly experienced staff are fully committed to ensuring a smooth transition and to making the most of the opportunities this new structure will offer for collaborative and creative teaching and learning.

We would like to invite parents, of the children who will be in class 1 in September, to a meeting to further discuss how this structure will work for your children and to give you the opportunity to ask any questions. The meeting will take place on Monday 9th June at 3.30pm.

Further information regarding staffing for next year will be shared with you in due course. In the meantime, please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Warm regards,

Miss Gleeson

Miss Gleeson Headteacher



























